
I would like to thank all the members and their sons who came out to the range for the 
work party. We got everything that we hoped to and more done today due to their hard 
work. A well done to all and thanks for coming out. 
 
Enjoy the shooting season. 
 
 V/R, George Tripp  President - Copicut Rifle Association 
 


